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My family and I oppose this bill. Oregon taxes are already too high. Failure to 

properly budget or have transparency and integrity in their audit shouldn't come down 

on the taxpayers. ODT needs to create a new budget plan that actually holds 

them/the state accountable for overspending. They can budget for and schedule 

audits every five years on their own budgeted dime.  


